
 

 

 

CANCELLED 
BYRAM TOWNSHIP PLANNING BOARD  

Thursday, October 2 2025, at 7:30 P.M. 

 

The Byram Township Planning Board meeting scheduled for October 2, 2025 

has been cancelled, all pending applications will be heard and all Board 

business will be addressed at the next regularly scheduled meeting of the 

Planning Board, to be held on October 16, 2025 at 7:30 pm at 10 Mansfield 

Drive, Byram Township NJ  

 

AGENDA 
 

Z05-2025 Joshua Guerra, 3 Camelot Drive, Block 336 Lot 3.16, R2 Zone, for a use 

variance for ATV track and landscaping, has been carried to 10/16 with further notice 

needed. 
 

 


